
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 Mrs Metcalfe visited Gillamoor C of E School this week to do joint lesson observations with the 

Head Teacher. This is a really useful exercise as it validates her own judgements in school and it is 
always useful to see other schools operating. 

 Mrs Metcalfe has undertaken PGCE interviews at the University of Ripon St John this week. 

 Mr Smith has attended a Terrorism briefing at Ryedale House. The North Yorkshire police will be 
visiting all schools at some point to ensure that relevant risk assessments and safety plans are in 
place.  

 PCSO Mr Wynn has been in to talk to the children about Stranger Danger. 

 The School House project continues moving forward. Furniture and other fixtures and fittings have 
started to arrive. 

 
 

Internet Safety Assembly – Monday February 5th at 9am 
Just to remind you all about this special assembly for parents. P.C Pounder will be staying on afterwards to 
have an age appropriate talk to all classes. We hope to see as many of you as possible there. 

 
Seeing is Believing 
Class 2 – Wednesday 7th February 9am 
Class 3 – Wednesday 7th February 3pm 
Class 1 – Thursday February 8th 9am 
We have had a number of replies for each class but if you are wanting to come please send your form in on 
Monday 5th February. 

 
 

Half term 
School breaks up on February 9th and returns on February 19th. 

 
 

Year 6 Edinburgh Trip – July 2nd and 3rd 
If you have not sent in your deposit for this trip please could you arrange to do so. The meeting is on June 
6th at 4pm. 

 
FOSS - 
Thank you to everyone who has donated unwanted presents for the tombola. Most of these will be used at 
the quiz and curry night but some are being kept for our planned Nearly New Children’s stall during 
Scarecrow weekend. 
If anyone is able to help serve refreshments after the KS1 football tournament on Tuesday please speak to 
Liz Wilson. Please come and support the football match and cheer on all the children! 
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